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                        July 11, 2025 

ORDERED: 

That the Superintendent’s Recommendation #25-186 be adopted as follows: That the School 
Committee approve the attached agreement between the Cambridge School Committee (the 
“Committee”) and Cambridge Education Association Regarding Moving of School Staff to the Tobin 
Montessori School and Darby Vassall Upper School from the Longfellow and Kennedy Longfellow 
Buildings for the Upcoming 2025-2026 School Year. 

A true copy: 
 

                                                 Attest: 
 
 
 
 

Katherine Christo 
Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 
 
c: Superintendent 
 

 

https://secure1.cpsd.us/school_committee/admin/recommendations/25-186.pdf

